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Q&A #1 

 
Date: May 29, 2018 
 
Project: Language training services in Guelph, Ontario 
 

 
Bidders must make sure that their bids are based on the latest version of the tender documents published and 
take into consideration the following amendments and information, including any information provided in 
amendments or Q&As previously published for this project. 

 
Bidders that do not comply with this requirement will be discarded. 
 

 
 

Question 1: 
 

Would it be possible to offer the training via video conference? 
 

Answer 1: 
 
No, training cannot be offered by video conference.  

 
 
Question 2: 
 
In line with being environmentally friendly, would use of electronic copies of the PFL2 and CEWP material be 
permissible in lieu of physical copies? 
 
Answer 2:  
 
Yes, electronic copies of the PFL2 and CEWP material are permissible. 
 

 
 

All other conditions and requirements remain unchanged. 
 
 


